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BIOGRAPHY

Cheryl believes passionately in the power of
education to transform lives and communities. With
more than 30 years of teaching and training
experience in the Atlanta, GA area and abroad, she
has seen that this is true regardless of culture,
socioeconomic status, or gender.

When not working, she enjoys spending time with
family and friends, reading, watching movies (in the
theater!) and traveling. Her belief in God's call to
service and command to love God's people has led
to meeting and building relationships with people
all over the world.

Cheryl's connection with the Presbyterian Education
Board (PEB) of Pakistan began in 2004 when

she moved to Lahore, Pakistan and began working
for Forman Christian College. Over the next 16
years, she also spent time supporting PEB through
reading to students, participating in teacher
training, and serving three terms on the PEB Board
including one as the Board Chair.

In 2020, she returned to the US and moved back to
the metro-Atlanta area to be near family. She joined
the Board of Friends of PEB in Spring of 2022 and
began working as the Executive Director in Spring of
2023. She is excited to be working with Friends of
PEB and continuing her connection of supporting
education in Pakistan.



